
Date: November 23, 2024 
From: Geneseo’s Office of Alumni Relations <alumni@geneseo.edu> 

Subject: [Geneseo] Save the dates for Reunion 2025         

 

Dear Alum: 

Mark your calendar for Reunion Weekend, June 6-7, 2025! Experience the fun of returning to Geneseo 
to reconnect with old friends and make new memories. The weekend festivities will include the chance to 
explore the newly renovated Milne Library and a special celebration marking the conclusion of our 
historic campaign, Opportunities Rising: Geneseo for Generations! 

What you need to know:  

• All class years ending in 0 and 5 will celebrate milestone anniversaries—especially the Class of 
1975 marking its 50th! Sign up by December 31 to become a volunteer and help build excitement 
for your class reunion. 

• View the Reunion website for more details on Greek affinity reunions and special celebrations like 
a gathering of Library Science Majors, a 25th anniversary celebration for GOLD Mentors, and a 
Synchronized Swimming reunion. 

• If you plan to stay at a local hotel during Reunion, we recommend you reserve your room as soon 
as possible. 

• If you'd like to stay in a residence hall during Reunion, please complete this form to be added to 
the waiting list and receive updates. 

Share this with your Geneseo friends and make plans to come back for Reunion 2025! 

Warmly,  

The Office of Alumni Relations 

P.S. If you did not receive this email, take a moment to check your spam folder (if it's in there - please 
update your setting) or update your information by providing a valid email address so you'll get future 
messages. 

https://bit.ly/reunionvolunteerinterest
https://www.geneseo.edu/reunion
https://www.geneseo.edu/reunion
https://www.geneseo.edu/reunion/lodging#LocalHotels
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuKEV8hh85nNupAuhXr0fZkqphsn6mVFHUT0bXcqhUlke9rw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://bit.ly/GSUalumniinfo

